
From: DNV Input
To: Mayor and Council - DNV
Subject: FW: 3568 - 3572 Mount Seymour Parkway - public input
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 9:29:27 AM

The below noted is forwarded for your information.
 
Louise Simkin
Administrative, Information & Privacy Coordinator
District of North Vancouver
604-990-2413
 
From: Lacey Taylor  
Sent: Saturday, May 16, 2015 9:59 AM
To: DNV Input
Subject: 3568 - 3572 Mount Seymour Parkway - public input
 
Hello,
My name is Anne-Marie. I am thirteen and have lived in North Vancouver my entire life. I
am absolutely disgusted with the recent developments, especially the massacre on Keith
Road. 
There are at least five separate townhouses currently being built, and countless houses being
destroyed to make way. What was once a lush skyline has been reduced to a sad reflection of
Vancouver city. The new skyscraper is the ugliest thing I've ever seen and it makes my heart
hurt to see lives being uprooted just so that we can have yet another "three bedroom, north
facing, family friendly apartment" advertised over the newest construction site.  
 
 



From: Andrew Ripley
To: DNV Input
Subject: Public hearing ha ha 3568-3572 Mount Seymour Parkway
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 6:47:00 PM

- "Proposed amendment to the zoning bylaw" who are we kidding this is already a
lock.

- This council has rezoned and passed out development permits like candy on
Halloween

- In doing so, densification has almost ruined our community of North Van/Deep
Cove

- Over supply of multi-unit multi-family complexes has hurt my property value.

- Over crowding and lack of infrastructure in my community has hurt my quality of
life

- I call for an immediate moratorium on development starting right now with this
project

- I know this won't happen, therefore your all FIRED!


	Anne-Marie Taylor

	Andrew Ripley




